000

THE POCHIN SCHOOL

Friday 9th March 2018

Dear Parents, Governors and Friends.

This week we have been.....

It was lovely to see everyone at Parents' Evenings this week, I hope that you found your consultation useful. My apologies if I missed you on the Tuesday evening, but I was training at Eastfield Primary School.

Myself and Mrs Ria Sharpe (Parent Governor) enjoyed coming into the classrooms to watch 'Guided Reading'. We were both impressed with how much the children were enjoying the guided reading books and how much progress they are making.

Mr Nelmes (CEO of Bradgate Education Partnership) also visited school this week to look at the brilliant work in the children's books.

Things to remember for next week and beyond

Don't forget to check the calendar of diary dates (sent out at the start of the academic year) for this terms main events.

Saturday 10th March - Spring Coffee Morning

Wednesday 14th March 2.30pm (in the village hall) E-Safety Workshop for parents - keeping your child safe online.

Friday 16th March 6.30pm-8.30pm PTA Disco

Wednesday 21st March 9am Easter Service in church – please take children to church for 9 a.m. Children attending breakfast club will be escorted from school.

Friday 23rd March - Mad March Hair - PTA

Yours sincerely

M- OMM

Miss M. O'Dell Head Teacher